
Public Online Auction 
Bay District Schools 

 
  
 
This auction is open to the public and is being held to 
dispose of surplus property that the School Board has 
determined to be unsuited for school use or beyond 
economical repair. The Online Auction will start on 
Friday, February 23rd and end on Friday, March 1st. 
 
All sales will be final and on a where is/as is basis.   To bid 
on an item log on to www.publicsurplus.com   

Under the Option: 
BROWSE AUCTIONS WITHIN AREA 
Click on Select Region:  Select Florida 
Click on Select Agency:  Select Bay District Schools 
Click on View all auctions for Bay District Schools 
 
For more information, contact the Property Records 
Department, 767-4572 or 767-4574. 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

http://www.publicsurplus.com/

